
Hello Friends,  

With the Governor’s announcement to open Washington fully we are working hard to get ready to 

welcome you back on July 1st. We are cleaning, painting, and shining up the center in anticipation of you 

returning. We are working on what our schedule will look like with our instructors and lay leaders and 

we are reaching out to our volunteers.  

Our staff, board and the BSAC Advisory committee pledge to continue to put your health & well-being at 

the forefront of all decisions we make. As we reopen, we will continue to require masks inside the 

building. Programs and classes will have an on-going roll-out with the Senior Community Meals expected 

to begin later in the summer.  We will continue our weekly Wednesday meal pick-up in the parking lot 

each week in July. As our program schedule comes together we are planning specific activities and 

classes to be available to our fully vaccinated members where masks will be optional.  

Starting July 1st, you can count on BSAC being open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday from 9am-

3pm. We will be offering some activities on Wednesday by appointment in addition to our drive-up meal 

program.  

If you are wondering how you can help our reopening efforts, we have identified two key areas:  

1. Volunteer! Volunteers for greeting and welcoming members back are needed! Please let Eric or me 

know if you would like to come back to volunteer or if you are interested in being a new volunteer.  

 

2. Membership Counts! Now more than ever you can support our efforts to reopen safely by renewing 

your BSAC membership for 2021. Renewing now will ensure we have you in the system and ready to 

go when our doors reopen. Renewing is easy over the phone, by mail or on our secure website.  We 

are nearly to our membership goal with 852 current members. Will you consider renewing today to 

help make our goal of 1,100 members? Remember if we reach our goal the Chuckanut Health 

Foundation has pledged $15,000 in funding to BSAC!  

As more details are confirmed we will communicate program and class schedules and information.  

I look forward to seeing you in the not-so-distant future.  

Cheers, Molly  

360-733-4030 ext 1020 | msimon@whatcomcoa.org  

mailto:msimon@whatcomcoa.org

